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29th January 2021 

 

Cornwall Lockdown 3.0 ‘Virtual’ School Games 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the Lockdown 3.0 Virtual School Games which is happening next week (1st—5th February). 

Read on to find out all the information you need to get involved and how to submit results. 

In the ‘Parents’ section on the school website there is a page entitled ‘Virtual School Games’. Here you will 
find all of the activities in the form of ‘Challenge Cards’ which explain each activity and how they are 
scored. These activities can be completed at any time during the week. Once your child has completed a 
challenge, please submit their result using the following link and completing the form: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=sLMouQ5oQkqsmrlmTwGWuFokBOV_1kdChASr4kgnzzJURDZRSUJaQTJGRFQ4NkU3U1hEWjFKRFhXMS4u 
This link will also be available on the ‘Virtual School Games 3.0’ page on the school website.            
Please do not submit any results before Monday 1st February as they will not count. 

 

Results for each challenge can be submitted any time throughout the week, with the exception of ‘Making up 
the Miles’ (see below), but must be submitted by 12pm on Friday 5th February. 

Please note, the ’Making up the Miles’ challenge is a daily challenge so keep a log of your daily score. Start 
from zero each day and keep a tally of your child’s score across the week. Submit their full week’s result no 
later than 12pm on Friday 5th February. 

 

The ‘Active Cornwall’ website has a section on the Virtual School Games which provides more information 

should you wish to have a look. Please do not attempt to register as this has already been done for our 

school.                                                         

http://www.activecornwall.org/cornwallschoolgames/the-virtual-games 
 

We would really like as many children as possible to get involved, so please take part as much as you can. 

Send your teacher photos of children completing the activities via their Class Dojo portfolio, and most of all, 

have fun! 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Davies. 
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